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From: Steve Roddy <sidingwen@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2017 11:13 PM
To: PrivateISF
Subject: nuclear waste proposal for South Carolina: Public Comment

To Whom It May Concern,

I would like to echo Mr. Christopher Logan's summary of what the proposed project to store nuclear 
waste in South Carolina is all about:

"This plan is a shameful attempt to excuse both government and industry from 
the vital duty of separating human Life from the lethal radiation of nuclear waste, 
produced by the nuclear industry at a profit to investors, such that future 
investors will feel confident to produce yet more of this catastrophic nuclear waste."

Plans to load up these regions with nuclear waste can only lead to further despoliation. I urge you to 
stop playing
with the lives of Americans and of everyone else around the globe who will be affected by nuclear 
pollution.

Sincerely,
Steve Roddy
San Francisco, CA


